UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

RESICN 1
101 MARIETTA S NW, SUITE 2100
ATLANTA GEORGIA 30503

JUN 2 0 2279

In Reply Refer Teo:
RI1 TJD
50-327/79-31

Teruesses Valley Authority
ATTN: . C. Parris

Minaner of Fower
5004 Chestuut Street Tower Il
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

This -efers to the inspection conducted by T. J. Donat »f this office on May 31,
19:9, »td June i, 1979, of activi‘ies authorized by NRC Construction Permit No.

£¥°R-72 ot the Sequoyah Unit 1 faicility, and to the discussion of our findings

held with W. E. Andrews at the ccrclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspe-tion and our findings are discussed in the
enciosed inspection report. Witnin thece areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinstions of procedures and repr:sestative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope >f this inspection, no items of noncompliz2zce were disclosed.

In accordance with Sect:. 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Reguiation ', a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection
report will be placed in tle NRC's Public Document Room. If this report contains
any information that you |or your contractor) believe to be proprietary, it is
necessary that you make a written applicaiion within 20 days to this office to
withhold such information from pu'iic disclosure. Any such app:ication must
include a full statement of the vea:;.ns >n the basis of which it is claimed that
the information is proprietary, aad saould be prepared so that proprietary
information identified iu the application is contained in a separate part of the
document. If we do not hear from you in this regard within the specified period,
the repert will be placed in the Public Docuseat Room,

Shoul i you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
thee with you.

Sincerely,

Ve

Richard €. Lewis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear
Support Branci

Enclosure:
See Page 2
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Tennessee Valley Authority

JUN 2 0 1979

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-327/79-31

cc w/encl:

J. E. Gilieland

Assistan. Manager of .cwer
500C Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

G. G. Stack, Project Maunager
P. 0. Box 2000
Daisy, TN 37219

J. M. Ballentine
Plant Superintendent
P. 0. Box 2000
Daisy, TN 37319

J. F. Cox

400 Commerce Street
wioC131 C

Knoxville, TN 37902

D. L. Lambert, Project Engineer

400 Chestnut Street Tower 11
Chattanooga, TN 37401
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